“The Labyrinth”

You are invited to come, see and
experience “The Labyrinth” which is
one continual path to be walked
slowly and quietly while you
meditate on your life’s journey.

An open house will be held at
49th Street between 52nd and 53rd Ave
Saturday September 8, 2018
Between 1:30 and 3:30 p.m.

Walk The Labyrinth and enjoy its
peace!




